Freedom Selectmen

The meeting of November 5, 2018, was reconvened on November 7 at 7pm. The Board went into executive session to discuss a personnel matter. The Board left executive session at 8pm. No decisions were made. The meeting was recessed until November 8 at 6:30pm.

The Board reconvened on November 8 at 6:30pm to discuss a road matter with the Montville Selectmen. Present were Bob Price, Jay LeGore, and Carrie Hanagriff representing Montville; and Ron Price, Steve Bennett, Travis Price, and Brian Jones representing Freedom.

The two Boards discussed mutual plowing and road maintenance responsibilities.

It was decided that Freedom will grade and perform summer maintenance on the Freedom section of the Goosepecker Ridge Road and the Freedom section of the Penney Road.

Montville will plow the Burnham Hill Road from the Montville town line to the Cellar Kitchen road.

Freedom and Montville Selectmen agreed to reconvene in February to further discuss these matters.

The meeting was adjourned at 8pm.